Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited

(A Government of India Undertaking)
Regd. Office : BHEL House, Siri Fort, New Delhi = 110049

MNotification Regarding Tenders of BHEL
The Notice Inviting Tender (NIT)/the tender requirement of BHEL will not

be henceforth published in newspapers. All the concerned are hereby
notified that tender enquines of BHEL will be published on BHEL tender
website (www.bhel.com) and Government's Central Public Procurement
Portal (https:// eprocure.gov.in/).

All the interested bidders are requested to refer above websites for tenders
of BHEL.,




